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PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (RAI) BY
RETURN EMAIL

Dr. Burris;

This is in reference to your letter dated October 18, 2021 requesting the termination of NRC License No.
08-30897-02.   In order to continue our review we request that you submit the following additional
information:

1. Your letter states the licensed materials were packaged by Chesapeake Radiation Consultants
and transported to American Cardiovascular Imaging (MD License No. MD-33-195-01).   Please
describe how the materials were packaged and labelled for transportation.

2. Please submit copies of the shipping papers for the shipment to American Cardiovascular Imaging.
3. Please provide documentation of confirmation that American Cardiovascular Imaging is licensed to

possess the materials you transferred and that the possession limits on their MD license were
sufficient to accept the materials (i.e. that they would not exceed an maximum possession for any
byproduct material).

We will continue our review upon receipt of the above information.   Please send your response to my
attention at robert.gallaghar@nrc.gov.  Should you have any questions you may call me at the telephone
number below.

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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